
Commission on the Aging 
Pg 1 of 1 

COMMISSION ON THE AGING 
4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, CT 06812 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 

 
The regular meeting of the Commission on the Aging for Tuesday 

December 3, 2013 has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be January 28, 
2014 at 7:30 pm in the Senior Center. 
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